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BY EMAIL 
May 31, 2019 
 
Joanne Richardson 
Director, Major Projects and Partnerships 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
Joanne.Richardson@HydroOne.com  
 
Richard King 
Partner, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
100 King Street West 
1 First Canadian Place 
Suite 6200, P.O. Box 50 
Toronto, ON M5X 1B8 
rking@osler.com  
 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
Re: Application for approval to amalgamate Peterborough Distribution Inc. and 

Peterborough Utilities Services Inc. and sell the amalgamated electricity 
distribution system to Hydro One Networks Inc. 

 OEB File Number: EB-2018-0242 
  
 
On May 9, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued Procedural Order No. 3, which 
made provision for OEB staff and intervenors to request any information and material 
from Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) and Peterborough Distribution Inc. through 
written interrogatories. Complete written responses to the interrogatories were to be 
filed and served on all parties by June 3, 2019. 
 
Counsel to Hydro One filed a letter with the OEB on May 30, 2019 requesting an 
extension to the timeline set out in Procedural Order No. 3 for the filing of responses to 
interrogatories from June 3, 2019 to June 14, 2019. In its letter, counsel to Hydro One 
cited that the extension was required given the large number of interrogatories received 
and the substantial amount of work required to respond to them.  
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The OEB approves the extension request. Hydro One and Peterborough Distribution 
Inc. are required to file complete written responses to the interrogatories on or before 
June 14, 2019. 
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Andrew Bishop at 
Andrew.Bishop@oeb.ca or at 416-440-8108.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
CC: All participants in EB-2018-0242 
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